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PLANNING  The City of Orinda is currently considering a range of 
affordable housing development opportunities near the station. BART 
has provided transit-oriented development case studies and 
information incorporated into City Council and Planning Commission 
workshops and presentations led by the Local Government 
Commission in an effort to assist with the definition of new 
development models for the area.    

ACCESS IMPROVEMENTS  The City of Orinda has recently initiated a 
series of pedestrian safety improvements focused on routes between 
the BART station and downtown Orinda.  

BART staff completed installation of 26 new bike racks/lockers; 32 old 
racks have been removed. In addition, six of BART’s new “Club” style, 
metal see-through bicycle lockers have been installed at the station. 
This station will have new, ADA-compliant platform edge tiles 
installed, pending the receipt of grant funds.  

REINVESTMENT  This station had new, energy efficient lighting fixtures 
and lamps installed throughout the station parking lot in 2003.  This 
station is also scheduled to have the station canopy re-roofed in 2004 and 
the parking lot re-paved in 2005.  These projects are all part of ongoing 
station renovation program activities. 
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